
 

 

 
APCC meeting 2 October 2014  
6.30 pm – 7.30 pm  
 
 
 
Present:  Mr D Mountney, Mrs G Morris, Mrs F Boyle, Mrs N Eaton, 
 Mrs J Morton 
 
Parents:  45 parents  
 
 
Welcome 
Mr Mountney thanked parents for attending the first APCC of the new 
school year.  
 
Tour of facilities 
Mr Mountney and senior staff took parents on a tour of the new facilities 
which included the peace garden, outdoor gym and the dining room.  
 
Wireless facilities and Ipads  
Parents were given the opportunity to trial Ipads and the new wireless 
access in school.  
 
There was also an introduction to “Frog” as a school/home interface.  
 
Future meetings: 
Discussion of topics for the coming year were suggested by parents and 
included  

• Setting  
• 6th form  
• Session 6 
• Parent information sessions  
• Frog follow up. 

 
 
The agenda for the next meeting to be held on Thursday 13 November will 
be: 
 

• 6th form development  
• Parent information sessions (possible topics and methods)  

(There will be a Frog follow up each term) 


